
 

 

Announcements for October 28 

 

 

 Lab 06 is due TODAY at 6PM .  This week’s lab (Lab 07) will be due on 

Tuesday next week, as usual.  There is no prelab for Lab 07. 

 

 Here is an announcement from Marcelo Vinces of the CLEAR center: 

 

I will be leading a course this Winter Term called Science 

Skills for First Years. 

The Science Skills for First Years Winter Term is a 
course designed to fortify the preparation of first year 
students (open to sophomores too) who have intentions 
to major in math and the natural sciences. This course 
will combine study skills as well as practical and 
crosscutting skills in the lab and on the computer. We will 
also have the opportunity to do some career and 
professional development, in the form of sessions, 
visitors, and field trips. 

  

 


